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Dear parents/carers,  
 
We waved goodbye to our year 6 children on Tuesday 
this week as they set off on their residential to France 
along with Mrs Winter and Mrs Ogborne who 
accompanied them on their exciting fun packed week.  
Please do click on the ‘residential Blog’ to find out the 
range of activities that the children have been 
participating in across the week. We are looking 
forward to hearing all about their trip when they return 
to school on Monday.  
 
As we come to the end of another successful year, I would like to share the 
range of activities and celebrations that are happening next week. 

Day Activity/Celebration Time 

Tuesday 18th July  Year 6 Leavers Assembly  
 
Year 6 End of term treat to 
Monster Slip and Slide 
(organised by FOBCS) 

1:30pm 
 
 
After school  

Wednesday 19th 
July 

Board games – children can 
bring a range of board games 
into school  
 

1 -2pm 

Thursday 20th 
July 

End of term Film – children 
can bring in their own snacks 
to enjoy  
 
 

Afternoon  
 
 
 

Friday 21st July  Final end of year assembly  
 
Singing Talent Afternoon  

8:45am  
 
1:30-2:30pm  

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

97.99% 

 

Click to View 

Residential Blog 

https://dartmoormat.org.uk/news-type/trust-normandy-residential/
https://dartmoormat.org.uk/news-type/trust-normandy-residential/
https://dartmoormat.org.uk/news-type/trust-normandy-residential/


 

Work Experience Pupils 

A huge thank you to Amos and Wilf, students 
from Okehampton College, who have been at 
Boasley this week for work experience. They 
have both been incredibly helpful and we 
really appreciate all the help they have given 
us! 
 

Delicious Treats 
A huge thank you to 
Henrietta’s mum 
Jenny for the 
delicious treats she 
sent into school for 
the children and staff to enjoy to celebrate 
Henrietta’s birthday.  The children in Littlemoor 
thoroughly enjoyed their special treat when they 
returned from their last swimming session this 

afternoon– Happy Birthday Henrietta! 
 
 
Year 6 leaver’s/End  Celebrations 
We are looking forward to inviting all our parents to join us for our year 6 
leavers assembly on Tuesday afternoon at 1:30pm, as well as our final end 
of term assembly on Friday morning at 8:45am in the school hall.   
 
School Gateway Payments 

As we reach 
the end of this 
academic year, 

please can we remind parents to 
check their child/ren’s School 
Gateway account for any outstanding 
payments and make sure accounts are 
cleared by Friday 21st July.  

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

Mrs Cook  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Arabella 

who won the chance to take 

home the reading basket 

this week, by reading at 

least 5 times. 



 

Oketor’s Castle Constructions 
Our year 3,4 and 5 children worked on creating their own 3D models of 
castles.  They carried out a range of research on the different parts and 
sections of the castle and what they were used for, before creating their 
own very impressive models with ‘life like bricks’.  Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maddie Sizmur - In English, Maddie has 

written two beautiful stories including 

fronted adverbials, expanded nouns and 

conjunctions.  Well done Maddie. 

Arabella wrote some brilliant ideas 

for her poem based on 'The Magic 

Box'. She thought creatively and her 

ideas were definitely flowing! 

Mason used the numicon 
successfully to solve 

problems and puzzles in 
maths. 

Hector came up with an 
ingenious solution to making 

and assembling his castle. 



 

  

 

 

School Diary 

June 

Monday 
17th  

Yr6 meet the tutor evening 
*OCRA Summer Activities club, 3-4pm 

Tuesday 
18th  

Yr6 Leavers Assembly, 1:30pm 
*Netball club, 3-4pm  

Wednesday 
19th  

*Martial Arts after school club, 3-4pm 

Thursday 
20th  

*Gardening club, 3-4pm 

Friday 
21st  

Celebration Assembly 8:45am 

*Your child must be booked onto our after-school clubs through School Gateway, in order to take part. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to book your child’s school meals.  

Week beginning Mon 17th July:  

Autumn Menu Week 1 

Dates For Your Diary 
    July 

• Mon 17th – Yr6 meet the tutor evening, 6pm at Okehampton College 

• Tues 18th - Year 6 leavers service at 2pm 1:30pm 

• Fri 21st - last day of term 
 
    September 

• Mon 11th – FOBCS AGM meeting 

• Sat 23rd – FOBCS sponsored walk 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boasley Cross Community Primary School Telephone: 01837 871362 

Email: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk  Website: www.boasleycross.devon.sch.uk 
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